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SEP 25 1984

Docket No. 50-293

Boston Edison Company M/C Nuclear
ATTN: Mr. William D. Harrington

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
800 Boylston Street
Boston, MA 02199

REFERENCES: 1. Letter from W. D. Harrington, Sr. Vice President (BECO) to the
NRC Regional Administrator (Region I) dated July 7,1984 entitl-
ed: " Annual Repcrt of Changes to the Boston Edison Quality
Assurance Program Description."

2. Letter from Thomas T. Martin, Director, Division of Engineering
and Technical Programs (NRC) to Mr. W. D. Harrington, Senior
Vice President (BECO) dated August 28, 1984 entitled: " Annual
Report of Changes to the Boston Edison Quality Assurance Program
Description".

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF BEC0'S 1984 QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM DESCRIPTION

Dear Sir:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(a)(3), we have reviewed the proposed changes to
your Quality Assurance Manual as summarized by reference "1" above and submitt-
ed per our reference "2" request.

QA Program changes II-110, 111,112 and 113 eliminate the Quality Assurance
Department (QAD) review of non-Q documents. It is not clear whether the non-Q
'decuments will be periodically audited by the QAD to verify if they were
preperly classified. In a September 11, 1984, telephone conversation between
Mr. Frank Sche 11enger (BECO) and Mr. James Prell (NRC), Mr. Schellenger pro-
posed that the first sentence of paragraph 18.2.1 (Revision 5, 5/21/84) be
deleted and replaced with the following two sentences: "QAD performs internal
audits cf all quality-related operation phase activities to which this quality
assurance program applies, as defined by paragraph 2.4. Activities to which
the quality program does not apply are' audited to the extent necessary to
assure proper quality classification". Mr. Schellenger indicated the proposed
changes will be made by November, 1984, in Revision 6 to Section 18. Incorpor-
ation of the above changes will resolve our concerns in this area.

We have reviewed the other proposed changes to your Quality Assurance Program
and find them acceptable. The effectiveness of your Quality Assurance Program
will continue to be the subject of future NRC inspections.
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If you have any further questions in this t regard, please contact Mr. James

Prell (215-337-5108).

Sincerely, |

Urtganal Signud By:

- O
@ Thomas T. Martin, Director
d Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs
cc:
A. V. Morisi, Manager, Nuclear Management Services Department
C. J. Mathis, Station Manager
Joanne Shotwell, Assistant Attorriey General
Paul Levy, Chairman, Department of Public Utilities
Plymouth Board of Selectmen
Plymouth Civil Defense Director
Senator Edward P. Kirby
Public Document Room (POR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)

bec:
' Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encis)
Section Chief, DPRP
J. Prell
D. Caphton
DPRP Licensing Assistants
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